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Thomas P. Meehan, MD, MPH, is a senior physician executive with extensive experience in applied 
health services research, quality improvement, healthcare administration, and clinical practice. He is 
currently the Executive Director of the Connecticut Center for Primary Care and the Vice President, 
Research and Education for ProHealth Physicians, Inc, in Farmington, Connecticut.  
 
Dr. Meehan received his Bachelor of Science, Doctor of Medicine, and Master of Public Health degrees 
from the University of Connecticut. He completed an internal medicine internship and residency at 
Cedars-Sinai Medical Center in Los Angeles, California, a general internal medicine fellowship at the 
UConn Health School of Medicine in Farmington, and a faculty development program in hypertension at 
Yale New Haven Hospital in New Haven, Connecticut.   
 
Dr. Meehan is board certified in Internal Medicine and Medical Quality Management and recognized as 
a Fellow of the American College of Physicians and of the American College of Medical Quality. He was a 
practicing clinician for 25 years, initially as a primary care physician, and subsequently as a hypertension 
specialist. His career objective is to make a meaningful contribution to society by facilitating 
improvements in healthcare quality, safety, and cost-effectiveness. 
 

 


